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Inspiring the leaders of tomorrow to think for themselves and act for others

We enjoyed a wonderful Celebration Day with our brilliant Year 11 students today,
before they embark on their study leave and GCSE examinations. They have
worked hard and positively with their teachers and have been a great support to
each other as a year group – full credit to them all.  Thank you to their Tutor Team
and congratulations to Mrs Chumbley – this is the third Year 11 cohort she has led,
in a  row, including year groups through the CAGs and TAGs processes over the
last two years. 
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Have you got an achievement to share?  

If so, please email Miss McGrath (hmcgrath@cchs.co.uk) and

attach a photo or logo, if applicable. 

Mock Magistrates' Competition 
On Wednesday, a team of Years 8 and 9
students competed in the Mock Magistrates
Competition.  It was a fiercely fought contest
with excellent performances from our
students on both sides of the case.  They
represented the school well and all had a
great time.

The students involved were:

Ama, Anushka, Charvi, Devanshi, Fatima,
Likhita, Megan, Nynesha, Prethika, Rosie,
Sara, Sarah and Sneha.

The team were fantastically supported by Year
12 students Amelia, Tara and Daisy in practice
sessions and during the competition itself.

Mrs Selden, Mr Copper and Mr Carter led the
work on the competition and were supported
by parent and coach Mr Mark Summers.

Student Achievements 

Liza, 8C
Congratulations to Liza in
Year 8 who recently
competed in Romania at the
21st Irina Deleanu Cup.  Liza
was representating Great
Britain and achieved places
in all of her routines.  Well
done Liza - we are all
incredibly proud!



New Books for Our Library
We have loaned more than 10,000 items this
academic year alone and would like to increase our
stock of books to provide an even greater range of
books for students' studies and leisure reading.  If
you would like to help us with this venture, please
have a look at our Amazon wishlist:




https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2QYE5
JTY8MNS/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1

News from the Drama & Music Departments
We are pleased to inform you that next year’s school
production will be Little Shop of Horrors. We will be
holding Years 7-10 auditions in the next half term,
with Year 11 (who will become Year 12) auditions
taking place when they return after the summer
break. 

The  Wishlist Lottery Winners for April are:



£50 S.J. Brooks
£25 P. Shivakumar

£25 S. Gianes



Cheques will be handed out to students. 

More details are to follow in due course; but we are all very excited for what I think will
be a really fantastic school production. 

Once you have made your selection, add the school delivery address: CCHS,
Broomfield Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1RW and enter 'CCHS Library' in the name field.
Pay for your items in the usual way and the books will be delivered direct to CCHS.  A
name plate will be added to the book to recognise your generous gift to the school.  

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2QYE5JTY8MNS/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1

